
STOP

Have you returned  
from overseas in the  last 14 days?

If you answered yes, please phone the receptionist 
at this practice and return to your car. 

Call  

OR have you been in close physical contact 
with someone with a suspected or confirmed 

case of Coronavirus (COVID-19)? 

You can call Healthline’s COVID-19 advice line 24/7 on 0800 358 5453 
Check the Ministry of Health website for the latest updates 

health.govt.nz/covid-19

Thank you for helping us keep 
our patients and staff safe
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